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PROGRAM IS:  

HOW TO APPLY A HANGING SLEEVE AND 
OTHER WASY TO HANG YOUR QUILTS 

Come join us Thursday, June 20, 2019 at 6:30pm at 

House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

We will be showcasing how to apply a hanging sleeve  for 

shows and please bring other ideas on how you hang up your 

quilts  to share with everyone. will be great too. 
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BOARD MEMBERS 

• President:    

     Sandi Washek 

• Vice-President:             
Louise Selkowe 

• Treasurer:                      
Michelle Ripplinger 

• Secretary:                   
Taunia  Martin 

• Newsletter Editor:        
Diana Trussell 

Girl Scout Gold Award Project,  

Help & Items Needed! 

 

Sarah Bruschwein is completing her Girl Scout Gold Award 
Project and is asking for assistance from guild members. She 
is making fidget blankets and is in need of Sewing helpers.  
 
The dates are June 22, 9am to 4 pm at McCabe UMC. Con-
tact Sarah at kittypride56@gmail.com or call 701-595-2440. 

mailto:kittypride56@gmail.com


MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS 
BOARD      MEETING MINUTES– 
JUNE  2019 

Present – President – Sandi Washek 
                 Vice President – Louise Silkowe  
                 Past President – Penny Wolf 
                 Treasurer – Michele Ripplinger 
                 Secretary – Taunia Martin 
                  
Absent - Newsletter Editor – Diana Trussell 
 
Guest – Barb Headrick 
       
Treasurers Report - Main acct $5,732.54; Warm start acct 
$275.93 
 
Discussion –  
 Hostesses for June: Sandi Washek, Barb Headrick  
 June program - Penny Wolf will be discussing hanging sleeves, 
bring examples of the different way you hang your quilts.   
 August – picnic 
 Other program ideas: 
 Postcards 
 Design quilts using a computer 
 National Teacher: 
 Barb Headrick gave a progress report on the national teacher. 
The board voted to provide lunch for the class participants. 
State Fair – entries are due July 5th, 2019, guild will send a 
$100.00 check to the fair to add to the premiums. 
The guild will be participating in the Harvest Festival at Buck-
stop Junction August 17th, 2019. If you have any questions, con-
tact a board member. 
Upcoming Election of Officers – September 
Secretary 
President Elect 
Newsletter 
Newsletter Assistant 
Next guild meeting June 20th, 2019 at 6:30pm, House of Prayer 
Meeting Adjourned 
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It’s that time of year 

again!   

The President’s        

Challenge is 2 parts. 

Part 1:  For July, make 

a quilt to enter into 

the ND State Fair. 

Part 2:  For August, 

make a donation quilt 

for a charity of your 

choice.  It can be any 

size or type.  If you     

donate it before Au-

gust, take a picture of 

it and bring it to the 

August meeting. 

DUE JULY 1, 
2019 MONTH 

PRESIDENT’S          
CHALLENGE 

Announcement Pertaining to the MVQ  

Website. 

The MVQ website has a new application program and the webmas-

ter is working on learning the new program.  

There will be a few bumps on the learning curve, but  she hope’s to 

have all the issues worked out by the August meeting date. 

  



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS MAY MEETING 
MINUTES—MAY 16, 2019 

Opening Meeting – Sandi Washek called the meeting to order 
Introduction of visitors/new members – 1 guest 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – No corrections 
Treasurers Report – $5,764.45, WS: $307.84 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: No Report, donations are always welcome. 
 
-Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 21-23, 2020, planning for the 
upcoming 20th annual retreat. 
-Angel Project: Gave out two quilts, we’re good for now 
-Christmas Party: No report 
-National Teacher: November 1-3, 2019, information is on the 
website.  
 
Old Business: 
-President’s challenge: July challenge, make a quilted item to en-
ter in the state fair. Sandi brought entry forms. You can also sub-
mit entry on the NDSF website. Entry applications are due July 5, 
2-019.  
A scholarship will be given to a beginner quilter. Application is 
on the website. 
-Sandi will be at the harvest festival at buckstop junction August 
17, 2019 from 9-4pm to promote our national teacher classes. 
Everyone is welcome to participate. There is no electricity at the 
booth site. 
-Upcoming officer positions: President Elect, Secretary, Newslet-
ter Editor and Assistant Newsletter Editor 

 
New Business: 
The website has been updated. Penny will edit the brochure. 
Sarah Bruschwein is completing her Girl Scout Gold Award Pro-
ject and is asking for assistance from guild members. She is mak-
ing fidget blankets and is in need of supplies and helpers. She is 
in need of 5” squares or strips and fasteners. The dates are May 
18th and June 22nd, 9am to 4 pm at McCabe UMC. For more in-
formation contact Sarah at kittypride56@gmail.com or call 701-
595-2440. 
 
Announcements: 
Susan Schwarz, Marlene Sapa and Del Rae Martin entered the 
Fargo quilt Show. Susan received a 1st place ribbon with a special 
award and a 2nd place ribbon. Marlene received a 2nd place ribbon 
with a special award. 
Hostess: We have no one listed for June hostesses. 
Next meeting date and future programs 
           Thursday June 20, 2019, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 
           Hanging sleeves for quilts 
Adjourned Business Meeting 
Meeting Program: 
           Your favorite pattern to use when making donation quilts. 
Show and Tell: 

Show and share was held 
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Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday, June 20, 2019, 

6:30pm at House of Prayer 

June program will be: 

Hanging sleeves for quilts & 

quilted postcards. 

July—No meeting 

Hostess for June are : 

Sandi W & Barb H. 

 

mailto:kittypride56@gmail.com
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       quilt 

making.  We are located in 

Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 1, 2019—Applications for State Fair due in. 

October 25-26, 2019:  Quilting on the Red 

November 1-3, 2019:  MVQ National Teacher Event 

SUMMER QUILTS: WHAT TYPE OF FABRIC 
TO USE?  

Natural vs Synthetic 

Linen and cotton wick moisture and breathe freely; perspiration 
won't cling to you and air will circulate over your skin, helping 
you stay dry and dreaming. Synthetic fibers -- polyesters -- trap 
air and moisture; you'll feel like you're sleeping in a plastic bag 
on a hot night.  

Linen's Weave: Spring for natural, but pay attention to the 
weave. Linen is a loose weave that softens with wear. It's dura-
ble as stone but it wrinkles like crazy -- a restless sleeper 
could create a less-than-smooth sleep surface, and, with linen, 
you have to love the rumpled look or love ironing.  

Cotton's Thread Count: Cotton is the all-around winner, but 
watch the thread count. The higher the thread count, the denser 
the weave and the less breathable the fabric. About a 300 or 400 
thread count is all you need for warm weather. But also remem-
ber short life on low thread count too 

Summer temperatures vary and nights are cooler at higher ele-
vations or when weather systems roll through. You'll want some 
extra coverage on hand and, with the right layers, you can vary 
bedding to ensure perfect comfort. 

Officers Needed for MVQ Guild Sept 2019 

We need volunteers to take on a number of position as 

officer with the quilt guild in September of 2019,. The 

positions open are: 

President elect, Sectary and Assistance newsletter edi-

tor. 

If you are interested in one of the positions ,please con-

tact one of the current board members. 

https://www.hunker.com/13411399/what-kind-of-bedding-is-best-in-the-summer-for-keeping-cool#
https://www.hunker.com/13411399/what-kind-of-bedding-is-best-in-the-summer-for-keeping-cool#

